
From: Kaut, Steve (Steve.Kaut@kshb.com)

Subject: RE: 

Date: 2021-05-20 22:20:00

To: Said, Morgan <Morgan.Said@kcmo.org>; 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the kcmo.org 
organization. Use caution and examine the sender address 
before replying or clicking links.
Can do.
Thanks again for all your help.
I hope your sushi was yummy.
Killer
 
From: Said, Morgan <Morgan.Said@kcmo.org> 
Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2021 10:12 PM
To: Kaut, Steve <Steve.Kaut@kshb.com>
Subject: 
 
[EXTERNAL SENDER] 
Watching 10 p.m. news — a bit confused because we talked 
through this for nearly 45 minutes and the story still cites this 
as “defunding the police.” 
 
As we’ve discussed, this ultimately increases the KCPD 
budget, so I’m confused about the disconnect.
 
Do you need more clarification from me? Can you convey 
what we discussed to your team so it’s reflected in y’all’s 
coverage? 
 
Thanks!



Morgan Said
Deputy Chief of Staff
Office of Mayor Quinton D. Lucas
Cell: 816-385-3464
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